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Friday 2nd September 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Beaumanor Hall Educational Visit 

 
Thank you for supporting our evacuation trip to Beaumanor Hall next Friday, 9th September and we are 
really looking forward to kick-starting our history learning with this engaging trip. There are just a few 
points that we would like you to be aware of ahead of the trip next week. 
 
Start and end of the day 
 
To ensure that we arrive at Beaumanor Hall on time, we will be leaving school at 8am on Friday 
morning. This means that the children will need to be in school for 7:45am to be registered, toileted 
and briefed ahead of leaving. The gates will be open before this time to allow everyone to arrive safely. 
 
At the end of the day, the coach company has projected a return between 3:30pm-4:00pm. When we 
depart Beaumanor Hall, a more precise time of arrival will be communicated to the school admin team, 
who will then share this with the adults collecting from school. 
 
Lunch 
  
Your child will also need a healthy packed lunch (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please). However, if 
your child is eligible for free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided by the school. All children 
should carry a refillable drinks bottle with water with them to drink from throughout the day please. 
 
Outfits 
 
To help create an immersive day, we would like the children 
to come in WWII appropriate outfits and if they would like to 
go for the full experience they could also have a WWII 
themed lunch. We don’t want you to go to any further 
expense so there is no need to buy a costume, from the 
pictures to the right you will see they can probably wear 
items of clothing they may already have. We will make our 
own evacuee tags in school for the children to wear to 
complete their outfits as well. 
 
When we have taken classes on this day previously, they 
have had an unforgettable day and thoroughly enjoyed the 
experience.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Mr King 
Year 5 Teacher 


